In regards to the Goldendale Energy Storage Project proposed at the old Goldendale Aluminum Plant site.
It seems to me that installing large pumps at all the dams to pump water back up when there is surplus electricity and reusing it when needed, would be much cheaper and much more practical. The lakes are already built. The generators and power grids are already built at the dams. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]This would eliminate the risk of a dam break that could be devastating to Swale Creek and Centerville area if the lakes are built on the proposed site.
